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Notice to 
Surveyors 
 

T6/2017 

Seeking members for Stakeholder 
Reference Group for New Land Registry - 
Plan  

Do you have something to say about the development of Landgate’s New Land Registry Plan system 
(NLR-P)? 
 
Here’s your chance. 
 

Landgate is establishing a Stakeholder Reference Group to provide on-going input and feedback over 
the course of the New Land Registry Plan project with respect to:  

 implementation options 

 sharing of implementation best practices, lessons learned and tools 

 Landgate updates on project status and upcoming activities 

 Providing updates from members on any relevant work that is being undertaken. 
 
We are seeking representatives from large and small firms within the cadastral surveying industry. 
 
As a member of the reference group, you will need to commit to participating in a monthly 
teleconference and accepting occasional visits from the project team.  Landgate also expects you to 
be one of the first to use new NLR features as they are delivered and to provide feedback. 
 
If all this interests you, we want you to apply.   
 
For further enquiries and to express interest, please contact Murray Dolling via: 
Telephone: (08) 9273 5949 
Email: murray.dolling@landgate.wa.gov.au 
Post: PO Box 2222, MIDLAND WA 6936 
 
Expressions of interest close:  5pm, Monday 7 August 2017 

 
Murray Dolling 
Principal Consultant (Surveying) 
Inspector of Plans and Surveys 
 
31 July 2017 


